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Monthly Directors Report 

 
1. Please list activities and programs completed this month that support: 

 

a) Language Arts and Mathematics Ends Policy 

 

BOY data will be shared in the October meeting.  ROAR reading 

groups begin in September.  Teachers are using BOY data to place 

the students in leveled groups to work on specific skills.   

 

b) Science, Arts, and Technology Ends policy 

 

We are beginning the work on our first Drama club performance of 

the year.  We had 78 students audition and anticipate another 30 for 

tech crew.  Mr. Sare, as our Innovative Coach, has been working 

with our teachers to survey needs and help us implement 

technology in our instruction.  After reviewing the survey data, we 

will work on a professional development plan that helps meet the 

needs of our teachers and students.   

 

c) Parent Satisfaction Ends Policy 
 

No updates from the last month report on satisfaction.  Below is 

the current enrollment report for 2022-2023: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Please provide information and updates from the following departments: 

a) Business/finance/IT – All reports are being completed on 

time.  We are completing the yearly applications for grants as 

normal this time of year. 

Grade Total 2022-

2023 

 

Spots 

offered 

Spots  

accepted 

K 104 145 104 

1 105 13 12 

2 105 17 12 

3 103 21 9 

4 105 26 12 

5 107 8 7 

6 104 23 13 

7 104 35 14 

8 88 20 12 

9 83 12 7 

Total 1008 320 202 

Developing youth who are 

CONFIDENT 
CAPABLE & 

CONTRIBUTING  



Approved June 26, 2010        Page 2 of  2 
 
 

b) Special Education, Business reports, Accreditation –No new 

updates at this time.  We have one part-time aide position in 

Special Education to fill, the others have been filled. 

c) Staff updates – We are looking for a few more ROAR aides 

for the year.  Otherwise we have staffed the school as needed.   

d) COVID-19 update – No updates at this time. 

 

Toot our Horn! 

 

1. We ROAR all the staff of LVA for a great start to the year.  

We have had a wonderful beginning and are super excited 

for the year ahead.  None of this success happens by 

accident and is the result of the skills, hours of work, and 

dedication to our students.   

2. 5th Grade team held a great camp this year.  Again it was 

thanks to the many hours and skills of adults both employee 

and volunteer working together to make this a success. 

3. Cross country, girl’s volleyball, and boy’s soccer are off to 

a great start.  Our students will surely make us proud and 

represent us well during their seasons. 


